Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS

CAPIZ 15" DISTRICT ENGINEERING OFFICE
Km. 1, Roxas City, Capiz

BAGONG PILIPINAS

NOTICE
June 10, 2025

This notice is hereby issued to inform that due to the anticipated LACK OF QUORUM of the BAC
members on June 11, 2025 (as per Section 12.30 of 2016 Revised IRR of RA9184), the deadline of
submission and opening of bids is rescheduled on June 16, 2025.

The contract projects concerned is shown hereunder:

1) Purchase Request No: 2025-04-025 (Rebid)
Contract Name: Procurement and Delivery of Common Office Supplies to be
used in the Maintenance Section
Approved Budget for the Contract (ABC): Php 284,345.00

2) Purchase Request No: 2025-04-027 (Rebid)
Contract Name: Procurement and Delivery of Office Supplies to be used in this
Office DPWH, Capiz 1st District Engineering Office
Approved Budget for the Contract (ABC): Php 849,530.00

The new bidding schedule will be:

Activity Date Place
Deadline for the submission | June 16, 2024 @ | Bidding Room, Procurement Unit,
and receipt of -bids 10:00 A.M. DPWH Capiz 1%t District Engineering
Office, Km. 1, Roxas City
Opening of bids o June 16, 2024 @ | Bidding Room, Procurement Unit,
10:00 A.M. DPWH Capiz 1% District Engineering

Office, Km. 1, Roxas City

This Notice shall form an integral part in the Bidding Documents.

For the information and guidance of all concerned.
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